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587-899-3392
holly.kletke@uleth.ca

- Executive Council (1 hour)

- GA Meeting (1 hour)

- New City Concert Ticket Tabling (4 hours)
- Event set up and take down (6 hours)

Executive Council Meeting

| attended the executive council meeting on October 3rd. The council discussed the
successes of previous events, such as fresh fest, as well as upcoming events such as mental
health week.

General Assembly Meeting

On October 24th, members of the general assembly met for their monthly meeting.
During the meeting, myself and the two other newly elected representatives were ratified.
During the meeting, we discussed getting a button maker, what's happening during mental
health week, new tech for the zoo, and the get out the vote campaign.

Ticket and Legalization Tabling

Throughout the week | sat at the ULSU table in the SU building, selling tickets for the
New City Concert. As well, | offered resources and information about the newly implemented
policies on marijuana legalization. | had lots of fun blasting the music for a great concert!

Event set up and take down

| was involved in setting up for the halloween cab, which was lots of fun. | put up streamers and
posters and such. Overall, | would say that the cab was a huge success, and would like to thank
Jessica Jones for all of her hard work in putting this entire weekend together. | also took down
some of the decorations at 2am, which was less fun, but made less work for those who helped
take down the next day. We finished taking down decorations from the cab on Saturday October
27th, and decorated for the New City Concert happening that night. | had a blast at the New City
concert too!

My plans for next month:

In November, | plan to get a first year facebook page up and running, and hopefully have
the majority of first year students joined. I’'m going to be working with the communications
coordinator Garrett McGowan to get some sweet logos and advertisement to get students to
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join! I also intend to get in touch with more first year students next
month, in order to gather more ideas to make sure that everyone’s
first year here rocks!

If you have any questions, suggestions, or would just like to chat, feel free to contact me!



